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July 9, 2025 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

Justin DeBrodt, Chairman 
Inland Wetlands and Water Courses Commission 
c/o Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
 

RE: IWWC#25-5SITE - 19, 29 & 39 Military Highway  
 

Dear Chairman DeBrodt and Ms. Burdick: 

Please be advised that our firm is assisting C.R. Klewin LLC with respect to its Permit 
Application for Wastewater Discharges from Subsurface Sewage Treatment and 
Disposal Systems for the proposed multi-family development at 19, 29 & 39 Military 
Highway. We are writing to provide an update on the status of the aforementioned 
application. 

On June 3, 2025, we received written comments from the Connecticut Department 
of Energy and Environmental Protection (CT DEEP) regarding the application. Our 
team is actively working to address the comments provided and to incorporate 
appropriate revisions into the project’s plans. 

As part of this process, we will be revising the application to reflect the updated unit 
count of 278 residential units. We anticipate resubmitting the full application 
package shortly for CT DEEP’s continued review. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to reach 
out if additional information or clarification is needed. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richard Ross, P.E. 

VP of Engineering 


